
CANADIAN ROCKIES PUBLIC SCHOOLS

TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT

WOULD LIKE TO WELCOME ALL NEW KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS

AND THEIR PARENTS  TO OUR VERY POPULAR

FIRST RIDE PROGRAM

ON AUGUST 24, 2022

ONE SESSION WILL BE HELD STARTING AT 7:00 P.M

AT ELIZABETH RUMMEL SCHOOL.

ON AUGUST 25, 2022

ONE SESSION WILL BE HELD STARTING AT 7:00 P.M. AT BANFF

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

THIS PROGRAM GIVES CHILDREN AND PARENTS A HANDS ON

EXPERIENCE OF RIDING THE SCHOOL BUS BEFORE THE FIRST

DAY OF SCHOOL.

THIS PROGRAM REPLACES SCHOOL BUS ORIENTATION

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION  FOR THIS PROGRAM PLEASE  CALL

THE TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT AT 678-5545.


